
                 VHS FALL SPORTS INFORMATION AND REMINDERS 


	The Vermillion High School fall sports would like to announce upcoming meetings and practices. 
· Girls soccer will have practice starting on Monday August 3rd from 8:30am –11:00am at the high school practice field. 
· Boys soccer will practice August 3rd from 6:00-8:00 pm at the high school practice field.
· Girls’ Tennis first practice will be August 3rd at 8:00 am at the middle school courts. 
· Boys golf will have their first practice on August 10th at the Bluffs golf course starting at 4:00 pm. Parent meeting to follow at 6:00 pm.
· Football practice will begin on August 10th at 8:00am -11:30am
· Boys and Girls Cross Country will have a meeting/practice on August 13th in the high school commons at 9am and practice to follow.
· Volleyball will have practice on Thursday August 13th at 9am-12:00pm.
	   
	 
	Vermillion Public Schools would also like to remind parents of yearly physicals required to participate in athletics. Each athlete must complete a physical before participation. Parents and students need to be aware of the Activities/Athletics handbook policy. Each student athlete will have the policy explained to them. This year everyone will need to be aware and follow covid 19 guidelines and procedures. These will be posted around activity facilities. Adult and Student activity tickets will be available at the high school, administration building, or at various sporting events. Cost for the activity tickets are $50.00 for adults and $25.00 for students. The Vermillion School District is offering a family activity pass for $120. If you have any questions, please call Vermillion High School. We look forward to a great 2020-2021 school year and GO TANAGERS!!
 

